
F E B R U A R Y
2 0 2 4

F E B R U A R Y
2 0 2 4

THERE’S A LOT GOING ON IN THE
LIBRARY THIS MONTH!

There are so many events and activities
taking place in the library in February -
something for everyone we hope!  Please
take time to read about all the things on
offer, and come and join us!

The library is getting busier all the time and
on the next page there’s a call out to anyone
who might like to help with some of our
activities.  There are two meetings in
February where we can explain more and
details of how to attend.

In this edition we’re also re-posting a notice
about free digital skills training sessions,
which current users have found very
valuable and we’re sharing more details
about a new way of fundraising for the
library.

Have a good February!

REGULAR ACTIVITIES 

AT THE LIBRARY            PG 12  

OPENING TIMES:

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

Tuesday: 10:00 - 19:00
Wednesday: 11:00- 17:00
Thursday: 10:00 - 19:00
Saturday: 10:00 - 16:00

. . . a n d  m o r e

OUR LIBRARY NEEDS 
YOU!                             PG 2 
   
FUNDRAISING NEWS    PG 3

UPCOMING EVENTS IN
FEBRUARY                     PG 4

FREE DIGITAL SKILLS 
TRAINING                      PG 11
                            





 A new way to support Northfields
Community Library - at NO COST to you 

Become one of our first 
supporters on easyfundraising 

There are no catches or hidden charges and Northfields Community Library will be really
grateful for your donations. Thank you for your support. 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 



UPCOMING EVENT



UPCOMING EVENT - BOOK NOW!



UPCOMING EVENT



UPCOMING EVENT
(More details in the library in early February)



UPCOMING EVENT

DROP-IN SESSION WITH 
NORTHFIELD SAFER

NEIGHBOURHOOD TEAM

12:30 TO 13:30 
THURSDAY 15th FEBRUARY

OUR NORTHFIELD WARD POLICE
OFFICERS WILL BE VISITING THE
LIBRARY IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO

SEEK ADVICE OR RAISE CONCERNS

NO APPOINTMENT NEEDED. 
JUST COME IN AND ASK AT

THE MAIN DESK



UPCOMING EVENT

The Belle Quartet comprises a group of local music students, who performed
a wonderful concert in the library at Christmas.

The Quartet will return on Tuesday 27th February to bring us a "Brief History of
Film Music in Concert" - an engaging exploration of the evolution of film
scoring. The group will provide live musical illustrations as they guide the
audience through key periods, from the silent movie era to the modern film
score landscape.

TICKETS £5.00 - AVAILABLE IN THE LIBRARY



UPCOMING EVENT



NEW YEAR - NEW SKILLS! 
The Digital Skills training sessions have been a great success and will

continue in 2024.  Sign up at the library or call the number on the poster.



What's Going On: Weekly

What's Going On: Monthly
Ealing Repair Cafe

NEXT SESSION:  17:00 ON TUESDAY 27th FEBRUARY
Offering advice on how to mend by sewing, embroidery, visible
mending, patching, boro and sashiko stitching. Sewing
equipment, threads and fabric for patches provided.   
 

Tuesday

Thursday

Wednesday

10:30 -  11:00: Rhyme Time

Northfields Community Library Book Club

NEXT MEETING:  19:30 ON TUESDAY 20th FEBRUARY  
We meet at the Library 
This month we are reading “The Moustache” by Emmanuel
Carrère and “The Girls of Slender Means” by Muriel Spark. New
members are always welcome. If you would like to join us email
getintouchncl@outlook.com and we will send details.

11:15:  Coffee Morning: Join us for a cuppa and a chat

16:00 - 17: 00: IT Support with volunteer Ben. No appointment
needed

15:30 - 16:00: Rhyme Time Singing With Gilbert  

11:15 - 12:15: Knit and Natter Group

14:00 - 15:30: Shared Reading Group, led by a trained Reader Leader.
NOTE NEW TIME 

There is no charge for these events, but donations to library funds 
will be appreciated

h

12:30 -  14:30: Free Digital Skills Training 



getintouchncl@outlook.com @northfieldscommunitylibrary 

 www.northfieldscommunitylibrary.org.uk @northfieldslibrary

255A Northfield Ave, Ealing, London, W5 4UA 020 8579 2394

That's all for now!
 If you have any suggestions for content or for groups or

activities we might organise, we'd love to hear them.  

You can contact us by any of the methods below - or come
in and see us in the library!

With best wishes,

Tanya, Paul, Alison P, Alison S, Angela, 
Maureen, Joy and Meena

Trustees. 
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